
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: CWO/KB 

5th March 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer  

We are delighted to announce that Extra-Curricular Sports Clubs will resume week 

beginning 15th March. There are many physical, social and emotional benefits to taking part 

in physical exercise and all students are encouraged to take part in an activity of their choice 

each week.  All students will have the opportunity to participate in a wide variety of sports 

each week with a focus on competition in a fun and inclusive way. Students will remain in 

year group bubbles for the activities and they will run from 3pm-4pm on the following days: 

Year 7 -  Monday (Football, Rugby, Netball, Badminton, Table Tennis) 

Year 8 -  Tuesday (Football, Rugby, Netball, Badminton, Table Tennis) 

Year 9 - Wednesday (Football, Rugby, Netball, Badminton, Table Tennis) 

Year 10 - Sports Science  

Any student who does not already have PE on the day of their scheduled festival is 

permitted to attend school in their full Haydock High School PE kit for that day.   

Regards 

Mr C. Worthington 
Head of Physical Education 
 

  


